
The 
BEMIDJI BOYCHOIR 

Directed by Chris Fettig 
 
 
 
 

This fall the Bemidji Boychoir will 
be starting their 11th season of performance.  The Bemidji Boychoir is 
a community organization open to all boys in grades 4 through 8.  
We will be rehearsing on Monday evenings from 5:30 to 6:15 PM in 
the High School Choir Room.  Rehearsals will start on Monday, 
November 3rd.   Students interested can join at any time during the 
year, just contact Mr. Fettig at the High School or Mrs. Sands at the 
Middle School.  This year our fee for participation will be $45 per 
singer.  Please make checks payable to:  Show Choirs of Bemidji, Inc. 
 

Some of our goals will be to: 
 

• Build relationships 
• Build self-esteem and leadership 
• Encourage the art of singing as an acceptable and beneficial 

activity for the young boys in our community 
• Enhance and reinforce the vocal education already taking place 

in our area schools 
 

For more information contact Mr. Fettig at: (218) 444-5415 
       chris_fettig@bemidji.k12.mn.us 
 
The Boychoir fee will be $45.  There is no deadline for registration. 
Please fill out the bottom of this form and mail to: Chris Fettig 
        Bemidji High School 
        3300 Gillett Dr. NW 
        Bemidji, MN   56601 
 
Make checks payable to the Show Choirs of Bemidji, Inc.                   
 
Name __________________________________________________________________ 
Address _______________________________________email ___________________ 
Name(s) of parents/guardians ____________________________________________ 
Phone No:  Home _________________________Cell __________________________ 
2014-2015 GRADE    4   5   6   7   8  
 
T-SHIRT SIZE: Youth Lg (14-16)      Adult  (  S   M   L   XL   ) 


